
 

 

21 April 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published submissions received as part of the first 
consultation process for Western Power’s proposed revisions to its network access arrangement, 
submitted under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004. 

The access arrangement sets out the terms and conditions, including prices, for third parties seeking 

access to the Western Power network. 

The ERA published Western Power’s proposed revisions on 1 February 2022 and an issues paper 
was published on 4 March 2022.  The ERA also held a public forum on 25 March 2022. 
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